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  SQL in a Nutshell Kevin Kline,Brand Hunt,Daniel Kline,2004-09-24 SQL in a
Nutshell applies the eminently useful Nutshell format to Structured Query
Language (SQL), the elegant--but complex--descriptive language that is used
to create and manipulate large stores of data. For SQL programmers, analysts,
and database administrators, the new second edition of SQL in a Nutshell is
the essential date language reference for the world's top SQL database
products. SQL in a Nutshell is a lean, focused, and thoroughly comprehensive
reference for those who live in a deadline-driven world.This invaluable
desktop quick reference drills down and documents every SQL command and how
to use it in both commercial (Oracle, DB2, and Microsoft SQL Server) and open
source implementations (PostgreSQL, and MySQL). It describes every command
and reference and includes the command syntax (by vendor, if the syntax
differs across implementations), a clear description, and practical examples
that illustrate important concepts and uses. And it also explains how the
leading commercial and open sources database product implement SQL. This
wealth of information is packed into a succinct, comprehensive, and
extraordinarily easy-to-use format that covers the SQL syntax of no less than
4 different databases.When you need fast, accurate, detailed, and up-to-date
SQL information, SQL in a Nutshell, Second Edition will be the quick
reference you'll reach for every time. SQL in a Nutshell is small enough to
keep by your keyboard, and concise (as well as clearly organized) enough that
you can look up the syntax you need quickly without having to wade through a
lot of useless fluff. You won't want to work on a project involving SQL
without it.
  SQL in a Nutshell Kevin Kline,Daniel Kline,Brand Hunt,2008-11-21 For
programmers, analysts, and database administrators, SQL in a Nutshell is the
essential reference for the SQL language used in today's most popular
database products. This new edition clearly documents every SQL command
according to the latest ANSI standard, and details how those commands are
implemented in Microsoft SQL Server 2008, Oracle 11g, and the MySQL 5.1 and
PostgreSQL 8.3 open source database products. You'll also get a concise
overview of the Relational Database Management System (RDBMS) model, and a
clear-cut explanation of foundational RDBMS concepts -- all packed into a
succinct, comprehensive, and easy-to-use format. This book provides:
Background on the Relational Database Model, including current and previous
SQL standards Fundamental concepts necessary for understanding relational
databases and SQL commands An alphabetical command reference to SQL
statements, according to the SQL2003 ANSI standard The implementation of each
command by MySQL, Oracle, PostgreSQL, and SQL Server An alphabetical
reference of the ANSI SQL2003 functions, as well as the vendor
implementations Platform-specific functions unique to each implementation
Beginning where vendor documentation ends, SQL in a Nutshell distills the
experiences of professional database administrators and developers who have
used SQL variants to support complex enterprise applications. Whether SQL is
new to you, or you've been using SQL since its earliest days, you'll get lots
of new tips and techniques in this book.
  Professional ADO.NET 2 Wallace B. McClure,Gregory A. Beamer,John J. Croft,
IV,J. Ambrose Little,Bill Ryan,Phil Winstanley,David Yack,Jeremy
Zongker,2005-12-13 ADO.NET revolutionized the way data was accessed through
SQL Server, Oracle, and MySQL. With Microsoft's release of ADO.NET 2, ADO and
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the .NET Framework are integrated with SQL Server for the first time-enabling
you to program .NET applications directly within the SQL Server database.
Packed with sample code and recommended best practices for using ADO.NET 2,
this code-intensive book explores the new data types that are available in
the 2.0 Framework and discusses the appropriate time and way to use them.
You'll learn how to make repetitive, mundane tasks much simpler and you'll
walk away with a solid foundation for developing database-driven
applications. What you will learn from this book The basics of creating a
connection, executing a query, and returning a result Best uses for Oracle in
the ADO.NET Framework The many new features that are available for XML How to
use the full text search capabilities of Microsoft(r) SQL Server 2005 Methods
for retrieving data and presenting it in various ways Why MySQL is a viable
option for data storage Who this book is for This book is for experienced
database developers who want to learn the latest release of ADO.NET 2.0.
Knowledge of ADO.NET 1.0, general .NET development, and Microsoft SQL Server
is necessary. Wrox Professional guides are planned and written by working
programmers to meet the real-world needs of programmers, developers, and IT
professionals. Focused and relevant, they address the issues technology
professionals face every day. They provide examples, practical solutions, and
expert education in new technologies, all designed to help programmers do a
better job.
  Rescued by SQL Ted Brockwood,2002 If you are just getting started with SQL
or databases in general, Rescued by SQL is for you! Rescued by SQL covers the
history of SQL, language syntax, and concepts of database design, all of
which are necessary to build a solid foundation in database development or
administration. For intermediate to advanced users, this book is also helpful
as it provides an overview of SQL functions as they are performed on
Microsoft SQL Server and MySQL database system.The lessons presented in
Rescued by SQL are intended to build upon one another so that by following
them in order, you should gain an excellent overall understanding of the SQL
language. The lessons can also serve as an excellent reference when a
question arises about a specific SQL feature or syntax question.Rescued by
SQL is designed to be used with Microsoft SQL Server 7.0; however, special
notes relating to the use of the popular MySQL database server are included.
The examples and code contained within are fully compliant with SQL standards
(unless specifically noted) and should work on any database server which is
SQL compliant. The SQL language, or subsets of it, can be found in most
database servers, including Microsoft SQL Server, Microsoft Access, Oracle
SQL Server, and MySQL so this book is useful for anyone working with
databases.
  Introducing SQL Server Mike McQuillan,2015-09-30 Introducing SQL Server is
a fast and easy introduction to SQL Server and the world of relational
databases. You’ll learn how databases work and how to use the T-SQL language
by practicing on one of the most widely-used and powerful database engines in
the corporate world: Microsoft SQL Server. Do you quake at the sight of a
SELECT statement? Start to shiver when people start talking about tables and
rows? Fear not, Introducing SQL Server is here to rescue you. The book
focuses on the knowledge and skills needed to begin your journey toward
becoming a solid and competent SQL Server professional and database
programmer. You’ll learn the core concepts of SQL Server, from installing the
software to executing and profiling queries. Introducing SQL Server is aimed
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at SQL Server newcomers as well as at those wanting to improve their database
skills. You’ll put a comprehensive database together as you work through the
book. You will create tables and learn to use constraints; create reusable
functions and stored procedures; and even learn how indexes work and what
they bring in terms of increased performance. Introducing SQL Server shows
you that databases don’t need to be difficult. • Teaches you how to build a
SQL Server database from scratch • Takes a tutorial-based approach, with each
chapter building on the last • Covers what you need to know for common SQL
Server development tasks
  Effective SQL John L. Viescas,Douglas J. Steele,Ben G. Clothier,2017-01-09
Effective SQL brings together the hands-on solutions and practical insights
you need to solve a wide range of complex problems with SQL, and to design
databases that make it far easier to manage data in the future. Leveraging
the proven format of the best-selling Effective series, it focuses on
providing clear, practical explanations, expert tips, and plenty of realistic
examples -- all in full color. Drawing on their immense experience as
consultants and instructors, three world-class database experts identify
specific challenges, and distill each solution into five pages or less.
Throughout, they provide well-annotated SQL code designed for all leading
platforms, as well as code for specific implementations ranging from SQL
Server to Oracle and MySQL, wherever these vary or permit you to achieve your
goal more efficiently. Going beyond mere syntax, the authors also show how to
avoid poor database design that makes it difficult to write effective SQL,
how to improve suboptimal designs, and how to work around designs you can't
change. You'll also find detailed sections on filtering and finding data,
aggregation, subqueries, and metadata, as well as specific solutions for
everything from listing products to scheduling events and defining data
hierarchies. Simply put, if you already know the basics of SQL, Effective SQL
will help you become a world-class SQL problem-solver.
  Database Programming Using Matlab Agus Kurniawan, Learn how to build Matlab
program with database interaction. If you have experience with database, this
book will help you how to write Matlab and to access database server. This
book covers three database servers: MySQL, SQL Server, and Oracle. **TOC
(short)** 1. Preparing Development Environment 2. Hello World - Connecting to
Database Server 2.1 Database Configuration 2.2 Connectivity Testing 3.
Database Table Operations 3.1 What are Table Operations? 3.2 Inserting Data
3.3 Reading Data 3.4 Updating Data 3.5 Deleting Data 3.6 Finding Data 4.
Stored Procedures 4.1 Creating Stored Procedure 4.2 Executing a Stored
Procedure 4.2.1 MySQL and MS SQL Server 4.2.2 Oracle 4.3 Stored Procedure
with Parameters 5. Working with Image and Binary Data 5.1 Image and Binary
Data 5.2 Inserting Data 5.3 Reading Data 6. Transactions 6.1 What is a
Transaction? 6.2 Case 1 - Transaction without Committing 6.3 Case 2 -
Transaction with Committing 6.4 Case 3 - Rollback
  SQL John Russel,2020-10-31 Whether you're completely new to programming or
you are looking for a new language to expand your skills, you will find this
book an invaluable tool for starting and mastering programming in SQL.
  Data Science with SQL Server Quick Start Guide Dejan Sarka,2018-08-31 Get
unique insights from your data by combining the power of SQL Server, R and
Python Key Features Use the features of SQL Server 2017 to implement the data
science project life cycle Leverage the power of R and Python to design and
develop efficient data models find unique insights from your data with
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powerful techniques for data preprocessing and analysis Book Description SQL
Server only started to fully support data science with its two most recent
editions. If you are a professional from both worlds, SQL Server and data
science, and interested in using SQL Server and Machine Learning (ML)
Services for your projects, then this is the ideal book for you. This book is
the ideal introduction to data science with Microsoft SQL Server and In-
Database ML Services. It covers all stages of a data science project, from
businessand data understanding,through data overview, data preparation,
modeling and using algorithms, model evaluation, and deployment. You will
learn to use the engines and languages that come with SQL Server, including
ML Services with R and Python languages and Transact-SQL. You will also learn
how to choose which algorithm to use for which task, and learn the working of
each algorithm. What you will learn Use the popular programming languages,T-
SQL, R, and Python, for data science Understand your data with queries and
introductory statistics Create and enhance the datasets for ML Visualize and
analyze data using basic and advanced graphs Explore ML using unsupervised
and supervised models Deploy models in SQL Server and perform predictions Who
this book is for SQL Server professionals who want to start with data
science, and data scientists who would like to start using SQL Server in
their projects will find this book to be useful. Prior exposure to SQL Server
will be helpful.
  The SQL Server 7.0 Handbook Ken England,Nigel Stanley,1999-07-20 Let the
experts help you work smarter with the new SQL Server. The SQL Server 7.0
Handbook concisely and authoritatively explains how to design, implement,
administer, and tune Microsoft's powerful new database management system for
Windows NT. Readers will learn all major SQL Server 7.0 capabilities,
especially its new scalability, decision support, performance, and
replication features. The authors, recognized SQL Server authorities,
including a former SQL Server product manager, explain how to use the
database with other critical Microsoft data management technologies and
products, including Microsoft Transaction Server and Active Data Objects
(ADO). No other book will enable database administrators, designers,
programmers, and IT managers to master SQL Server 7.0 more thoroughly or
quickly. Computer professionals studying for Microsoft Certified Professional
(MCSE) qualifications will find this book essential reading. Learn major new
SQL Server 7.0 scalability and replication features Optimize and secure SQL
Server 7.0 Develop data warehouses with SQL Server 7.0 decision support
capabilities and OLAP Services
  Learning SQL on SQL Server 2005 Sikha Saha Bagui,Richard Walsh
Earp,2006-04-26 Anyone who interacts with today's modern databases needs to
know SQL (Structured Query Language), the standard language for generating,
manipulating, and retrieving database information. In recent years, the
dramatic rise in the popularity of relational databases and multi-user
databases has fueled a healthy demand for application developers and others
who can write SQL code efficiently and correctly. If you're new to databases,
or need a SQL refresher, Learning SQL on SQL Server 2005 is an ideal step-by-
step introduction to this database query tool, with everything you need for
programming SQL using Microsoft's SQL Server 2005-one of the most powerful
and popular database engines used today. Plenty of books explain database
theory. This guide lets you apply the theory as you learn SQL. You don't need
prior database knowledge, or even prior computer knowledge. Based on a
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popular university-level course designed by authors Sikha Saha Bagui and
Richard Walsh Earp, Learning SQL on SQL Server 2005 starts with very simple
SQL concepts, and slowly builds into more complex query development. Every
topic, concept, and idea comes with examples of code and output, along with
exercises to help you gain proficiency in SQL and SQL Server 2005. With this
book, you'll learn: Beginning SQL commands, such as how and where to type an
SQL query, and how to create, populate, alter and delete tables How to
customize SQL Server 2005's settings and about SQL Server 2005's functions
About joins, a common database mechanism for combining tables Query
development, the use of views and other derived structures, and simple set
operations Subqueries, aggregate functions and correlated subqueries, as well
as indexes and constraints that can be added to tables in SQL Server 2005
Whether you're an undergraduate computer science or MIS student, a self-
learner who has access to the new Microsoft database, or work for your
company's IT department, Learning SQL on SQL Server 2005 will get you up to
speed on SQL in no time.
  SQL in a Nutshell Kevin Kline,Regina O. Obe,Leo S. Hsu,2022-06-14 For
programmers, analysts, and database administrators, this Nutshell guide is
the essential reference for the SQL language used in today's most popular
database products. This new fourth edition clearly documents SQL commands
according to the latest ANSI/ISO standard and details how those commands are
implemented in Microsoft SQL Server 2019 and Oracle 19c, as well as in the
MySQL 8, MariaDB 10.5, and PostgreSQL 14 open source database products.
You'll also get a concise overview of the relational database management
system (RDBMS) model and a clear-cut explanation of foundational RDBMS
concepts--all packed into a succinct, comprehensive, and easy-to-use format.
Sections include: Background on the relational database model, including
current and previous SQL standards Fundamental concepts necessary for
understanding relational databases and SQL commands An alphabetical command
reference to SQL statements, according to the SQL:2016 ANSI standard The
implementation of each command by MySQL, Oracle, PostgreSQL, and SQL Server
An alphabetical reference of the ANSI SQL:2016 functions and constructs as
well as the vendor implementations Platform-specific functions unique to each
implementation
  Effective SQL John L. Viescas,Douglas J. Steele,Ben Clothier,2017
  SQL Susan Sales Harkins,Martin Reid,2008-06-25 SQL: Access to SQL Server is
more than just a comprehensive reference tool for Access developers. You'll
also find efficient SQL solutions for common Access problems and tasks, as
well as helpful hints and warnings about what to avoid. Learning Jet SQL is
an important step from just using Access to developing with Access. In
addition to learning Jet SQL, readers will embark on a journey into the world
of SQL Server 2000. The journey starts when you learn how to install SQL
Server and ends with an introduction to XML and ASP. Along the way, using
Access Data Projects, you'll see features new to SQL Server 2000, including
functions that return tables, instead of triggers and gotchas with upsizing.
The authors highlight not only the enormous opportunities awaiting you as an
Access developer, but also the potential challenges and pitfalls you may face
as you move from Access to SQL Server 2000.
  Introduction to SQL Louis Sapia, Jr.,2017-08
  Practical Guide to Large Database Migration Preston Zhang,2019-03-27 It is
a major challenge to migrate very large databases from one system, say for
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example, to transfer critical data from Oracle to SQL Server. One has to
consider several issues such as loss of data being transferred, the security
of the data, the cost and effort, technical aspects of the software involved,
etc. There a very few books that provide practical tools and the methodology
to migrate data from one vendor to another. This book introduces the concepts
in database migration with large sample databases. It provides step by step
guides and screenshots for database migration tools. Many examples are shown
for migrating Oracle, SQL Server and MySQL databases.
  SQL Database Programming (Fifth Edition) Chris Fehily,2020-01-31 Perfect
for end users, analysts, data scientists, students, and developers, this
best-selling guide will get you up and running with SQL, the language of
databases. You'll find general concepts, practical answers, and clear
explanations of what the various SQL statements can do. Hundreds of examples
of varied difficulty encourage you to experiment and explore. Formatted SQL
code listings help you see the elements and structure of the language. You
can download the sample database to follow along with the author's examples.
Covers Oracle Database, Microsoft SQL Server, IBM Db2 Database, MySQL,
PostgreSQL, and Microsoft Access. Learn the core language for standard SQL,
and variations for the most widely used database systems. Organize your
database in terms of the relational model. Master tables, columns, rows, and
keys. Retrieve, sort, and format data. Filter data that you don't want to
see. Convert and manipulate data with SQL's built-in functions and operators.
Use aggregate functions to summarize data. Create complex SQL statements by
using joins, subqueries, constraints, conditional logic, and metadata.
Create, alter, and drop tables, indexes, and views. Insert, update, delete,
and merge data. Execute transactions to maintain the integrity of your data.
Avoid common pitfalls involving nulls. Troubleshoot and optimize queries.
Learn advanced techniques that extend the power of SQL. Contents Introduction
1. Running SQL Programs 2. The Relational Model 3. SQL Basics 4. Retrieving
Data from a Table 5. Operators and Functions 6. Summarizing and Grouping Data
7. Joins 8. Subqueries 9. Set Operations 10. Inserting, Updating, and
Deleting Rows 11. Creating, Altering, and Dropping Tables 12. Indexes 13.
Views 14. Transactions 15. Advanced SQL About the Author Chris Fehily is a
statistician and author based in San Francisco.
  Transact-SQL Programming Kevin Kline,Lee Gould,Andrew Zanevsky,1999
Provides detailed information about Transact-SQL programming and shows
specific differences between the Microsoft and Sybase versions of the
language.
  Extract, Transform, and Load with SQL Server Integration Services Thomas
Snyder,Vedish Shah,2018-03-21 Readers will learn by example how to use
Microsoft SQL Server 2016 Integration Services (SSIS) as they design and
implement extract, transform, and load (ETL) solutions to support a business
application that integrates with a data warehouse and an online Web store
across a heterogeneous system. This volume describes proven methods to
support common ETL needs, such as databases communicating directly with each
other, using files to exchange data, or performing database operations using
Web services.
  SQL Server Query Tuning and Optimization Benjamin Nevarez,2022-08-12 Get
well-versed with ready-to-use techniques for creating high-performance
queries and applications Key Features • Speed up queries and dramatically
improve application performance by both understanding query engine internals
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and practical query optimization • Understand how the query optimizer works •
Learn about intelligent query processing and what is new in SQL Server 2022
Book Description SQL Server is a relational database management system
developed by Microsoft. As a database server, it is a software product with
the primary function of storing and retrieving data as requested by other
software applications. This book starts by describing the inner workings of
the query optimizer, and will enable you to use this knowledge to write
better queries and provide the query engine with all the information it needs
to produce efficient execution plans. As you progress, you'll get practical
query optimization tips for troubleshooting underperforming queries. The book
will also guide you through intelligent query processing and what is new in
SQL Server 2022. Query performance topics such as the Query Store, In-Memory
OLTP and columnstore indexes are covered as well. By the end of this book,
you'll be able to get the best possible performance for your queries and
applications. What you will learn • Troubleshoot queries using methods
including extended events, SQL Trace, and dynamic management views •
Understand how the execution engine and query operators work • Speed up
queries and improve app performance by creating the right indexes • Detect
and fix cardinality estimation errors by examining query optimizer statistics
• Monitor and promote both plan caching and plan reuse to improve app
performance • Troubleshoot and improve query performance by using the Query
Store • Improve the performance of data warehouse queries by using
columnstore indexes • Handle query processor limitations with hints and other
methods Who this book is for This book is for SQL Server developers who are
struggling with slow query execution, database administrators who are tasked
with troubleshooting slow application performance, and database architects
who design SQL Server databases in support of line-of-business and data
warehousing applications.
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